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2nd December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you may know, the Christmas Fair this year is taking place on Friday 20th December 2024. As part of the fair, our 

wonderful PTA will be offering a Santa's Grotto experience, similar to previous years. If your child would like to visit 

Santa then you will need to purchase a ticket, via ParentMail. Tickets are £5 per child. Ticket purchases will open tonight 

at 19:00 and will be available until Friday 13th December. Each time slot only has 10 tickets available, which we have 

had to divide up between infants and juniors. If you have multiple children but only manage to secure a single ticket for 

a specific time slot, please get in contact with the office and we may be able to assist you in securing tickets for the rest 

of your children.  

If you have any issues purchasing tickets please get in contact with the office. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Gordon Children's Academy 

 

 


